
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland,  

 

I am a long-time Liberty Utilities customer and do not think Liberty Utilities should raise their 

rates and charge customers to try to make up for their loss with regards to the Granite Bridge 

pipeline.  I have used my own money to invest in solar; and I expect Liberty to be a responsible 

company and work toward renewables and away from fossil fuels.  That is the only chance we 

have to slow climate change and protect the planet for future generations.  Ethical, morally 

responsible business practices should be top priority, not profits for shareholders. 

 

Thank you, 

Gail McPeek 

Enfield, NH 

 


